Dear athlete,
On June 20th 2012, we will organize a Railroad Long Jump Meeting on the platform of the historical Haapsalu railroad station. The railroad station has great historic value, being built back in 1905. The platform is 216 meters long, is covered with a beautifully designed roof and is actually one of the main reasons the station has been acknowledged as an heritage site. 

We will build a 45-metre runway with the width of 2,2 meters on this platform and cover it with a Mondo track, so the conditions will be top class and results internationally eligible.

We would very much like to have you  as participant at this unique competition and hereby officially invite you to Estonia. Estonian long jump is in a decent state at the moment with the country having 4-5 athletes, who can jump around 7.60-7.80. We will also invite athletes from our neighbouring Latvia, Lithuania, Russia, Finland.

The Railroad Long Jump Meeting will be held on 20 June 2012, starting at 18:00 hrs and we will have a very nice after party in one lovely hotel and it's inner yard in Haapsalu to follow up. 
We will obviously cover all travelling and accommodation costs.

Participation fees: 

I place: 500 €

II place: 300 €

III place: 200 €

I hope to hear you soon and I wish you the very best training period in the meantime.

Best regards,
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Peeter Tishler

Competition Director

Railroad Long Jump Meeting
E-mail: peeter.tishler@audentes.ee
Mobile: 00 372 504 1370
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